
 
 
 

Supply Teacher  
Required November/December 2024 
 
Stoke by Nayland C of E Primary School, Colchester, CO6 4QY 
 
The school is seeking to appoint a creative, passionate supply teacher to work across the school.  
 
Salary: Main Pay Range  
 
The successful candidate will: 
 

• Be responsible for the learning and progress of all pupils in allocated classes; 

• Support and encourage pupils positively, with a compassionate approach to meeting their needs; 

• Be creative, flexible and an excellent classroom practitioner; 

• Be responsible and accountable for achieving the highest possible standards in pupils’ work and 

conduct in lessons 

• Use assessment to aid planning and challenge all pupils; 

• Have good interpersonal skills and be able to work collaboratively and effectively with pupils, staff, 

parents and external agencies in the best interests of the pupils. 

Stoke by Nayland C of E Primary School is a warm, welcoming church school at the heart of our village 
community.  The successful candidate will join a valued team and share our inclusive, caring, Christian 
ethos.  The school was rated ‘Good’ at our last Ofsted inspection in September 2023. 
 
We are proud to be part of the St Edmundsbury and Ipswich Diocesan Multi Academy Trust. 
 
How to apply: 
You are welcome to visit the school and meet our pupils and staff. Please telephone the school office 
on 01206 262418 or email admin@sbn.suffolk.sch.uk to arrange an appointment or for further information. 
 
Please apply using the school’s application form.  C.V.s are not accepted 

Applications should be returned to the Headteacher, Kelly McGrath, via email, post or by hand.   
 
Post: Stoke by Nayland C of E Primary School, School Street, Stoke by Nayland, Colchester, CO6 4QY 
 
Closing date: Wednesday 6th November 2024 at midday. 
Interview: Week commencing 11th November 2024 
 
St Edmundsbury and Ipswich Diocesan Multi Academy Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, young 
people and vulnerable adults and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  Enhanced DBS checks or police vetting will be 
required for relevant posts. 
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